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Subject:  Your application for access to documents of 23 December 2022 
EEAS ref:  2023/004 
▍
████ ▍▍████ ▍
▍
I would like to thank you for your application for access to documents, which the EEAS has 
examined in the framework of Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001.1  
 
Following  your  request,  we  have  searched  for  the  “all  documents  and  communication 
concerning  the  withdrawal  of  the  accreditation  of  the  Danish  journalist  Matilde  Kimer  by 
Ukraine”, in the EEAS filing systems and document management databases.  

I am pleased to forward to you one identified document in attachment to this letter. Kindly 
note  that  the  parts  of  the  document,  which  are  outside  the  scope  of  your  application,  have 
been redacted. 
 
I take this opportunity to remind you that the document provided may be reused on condition 
that the source is acknowledged and that you do not distort the original meaning or message 
of  the  document.  Please  note  that  the  EEAS  does  not  assume  liability  stemming  from  the 
reuse. In case of doubt on reuse, please do contact the EEAS for prior authorisation. 

Yours sincerely, 

[e-signed]     

Nereo Penalver Garcia 

                                                           
1 Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001 of the European Parliament and of the Council regarding public access to 
European Parliament, Council and Commission documents (OJ L 145, of 31.5.2001, p. 43, hereafter the 
"Regulation").  
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